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Fax: (715) 839-4940 
 

 
 
 

December 15, 2022 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the members of the Police and Fire Commission have been 

invited and may attend the Eau Claire Police Department’s Swearing-In Ceremony on Friday, 
January 5, 2023, starting at 9:00 a.m. in the Eau Claire County Board Room, 720 Oxford Avenue, 
Eau Claire, WI. 

 
Notice is also hereby given that members of the Police and Fire Commission may be 

present at the foregoing event to gather information about a subject over which they have 
decision-making responsibility. This may constitute a meeting of the Police and Fire Commission 
pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis.2d.553,494 N.W.2d408 (1993), 
and must be noticed as such, although these governmental bodies will not take any formal action 
at this meeting. 

 

Colleen Schian 
Interim Human Resources Director 
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Attachment 

 
c: News Media 
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